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Info for Budget Committee Meeting

Sept 17, 2014
Item 7.  Each fiscal year we have supported 2 events run by VANC to which all Board members are invited, a December Planning Forum/Mixer and a spring event. We have generally have given $200 toward each event. This money cover the cost of snacks that are provided to the participants. We are requesting an allocation of $200 toward the December 2014 event.

**************************************************************************************************

Valley Alliance of Neighborhood Councils
 
Sponsorship of VANC Events

        * Thursday, December 11, 2014 at CBS Studios, Studio City
     The VANC Planning Forum is an educational and outreach opportunity for all your Board members. It is designed to provide the opportunity for NC Board members and Committee members throughout the Valley to meet one another on an informal basis while learning about the city's land-use process.
 
     Attendees will be able to meet and talk one-on-one with planning leaders and learn in interactive, small groups about some of the current hottest topics. Previous Planning Forums have attracted more than 200 participants.
     Some of the topics tentatively planned for this year's forum are small-lot subdivisions, master planned development, conditional use for alcoholic beverages, Planning 101 and most importantly, the role of the Land Use Committee.
 
    * For over 11 years, VANC has been devoted to providing educational and outreach opportunities for all 34 neighborhood councils in the Valley.
 
     Grayce Liu, General Manager of DONE, is very supportive of our Alliance and our events. VANC has worked with DONE funding to provide an easy means for individual NCs to contribute to our events.
 
     Refreshments will be provided as well as a cash bar. There is no cost to your Board members and Committee members to attend.  You will be receiving a flyer. Programs will be available the night of the Forum.
 
   To SPONSOR:   

    Please contact VicViereck @sbcglobal.net  or  (818) 985-9174.
Vic will give you the instructions for your Council’s contribution as a Sponsor. Your NC will be listed on the Flyer and the Program, and your council will be thanked publicly.   Contributions of any amount are appreciated.
Item 8. When we purchased Safety Vest last year in conjunction with the Public Safety Fair we promised DONE that we would put our name and/or logo on the back of these vests. This has not been completed to date. The estimated costs for this project is $125 and the vendor is Offside 2. This is the same vendor we used to purchase the T-Shirts for the recreation center. We have approximately 44 safety vests.

Item 9. The current budget to purchase brochures promoting the NC is $200. These are 4-color tri-folded. The Outreach Committee feels this is not enough money to purchase approximately 1,000 brochures. As a result they are asking to increase the budget by $300 to a total of $500. The actual cost will be approved by the Board prior to any purchase.

Item 10. At our last Board meeting we appointed a Chairperson of the Beautification Committee. The committee has no funding and the Chairperson asked for a minimal budget of $100 for miscellaneous committee expenses to get organized. 

